July 26, 2019
The City of Keokuk is accepting bids for a street patching “PCC Pavement Patching 2019” project. Project shall be performed to SUDAS Specifications 2019 Edition, Section 7040 and any other applicable sections as well as current MUTCD standards for traffic control. Bid packets may be picked up at Keokuk City Offices, 601 Main Street, Suite 3, Public Works Department, during work hours 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 
Bid opening will be Wednesday, August 7, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. Sealed bids shall be returned to City of Keokuk, Public Works Department, 601 Main Street, Suite #3 Keokuk, Iowa by the date and time of bid opening.
Proof of insurance shall be supplied with bid submittal. The Keokuk City Council has the right to accept or reject any or all bids.
